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Looking back at 2022 one of the highlights was the visit to Chagpori Darjeeling 

by amchi Nel de Jong. It was great to see how Chagpori people were doing! 

Meeting up with friends, Board-members, students, doctors and everyone 

involved worked out very well. 

It is promising to see the make-up in the pharmacy. The production is clean, 

good quality, and hygienic according the prescribed requirements. 

At the moment there are 14 students and they are doing very well.  

The admission of the students is set by the Ayush Foundation. As soon as 

Chagpori fulfils the requirements set by the Ayush there can be an inflow of 15 

students each year. 

At the moment the biggest obstacle for these requirements is the affiliation 

with the Calcutta University, discussions on this are continuing. 

The other obstacle is the housing of the students. For this the Institute still has 

to construct more hostel facilities. And hopefully the Institute will be able to do 

so in the near future in Salugara. 

Than the College will be also able to shift in the near future to the pharmacy 

compound in Sallugara. 

In Holland we are very grateful towards the people who continue to support 

the study of the students. Besides that, we see people contribute towards the 

maintenance and construction of the buildings and some towards the clinics 

and the salary of clinic doctors. 

Mainly due to the corona restrictions and the after-effects we had no visiting 

doctors from Darjeeling in the Netherlands. 

 


